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Docleet No. CORRESPONDENCE

From: Bill White wwhile661934 @gmail.cam JUL 14. 2016
Subject: UTI ) : ,
?|€Q3e QJJ "DOCUMENT NO. 04940-16

Date: June 27, 2016 at 11:01 AM
To: Ann Marie Ryan amr328 @hotmail.com

Well it looks like UTI messed up again with the water main break.Some people who
should have been notified were not and some who should not have been were .
wet.My neighbor Audrey Norton never received the notice.Same great sevice from

UTI.

Bill White
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FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04940-16


Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer
commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
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